
 

 

 

CITY OF CONCORD  
__________ 

 

In the year of our Lord two thousand and seventeen 

 

RESOLUTION IN RECOGNITION OF THE SERVICES OF  

BATTALION CHIEF WILLIAM WEINHOLD 

 

The City of Concord resolves as follows: 

 

WHEREAS, Battalion Chief William Weinhold  has been a faithful and loyal employee of 

the City of Concord for almost 28  years as a member of the Concord Fire 

Department.  Battalion Chief Weinhold began his career in 1989 and served as a 

firefighter, lieutenant, and battalion chief; and 

 

WHEREAS, Battalion Chief Weinhold  has worked throughout the City of Concord during his 

career and has responded to several thousand calls for assistance from Concord 

residents and has always been ready and willing to offer timely and often 

lifesaving aid; and 

 

WHEREAS,  Battalion Chief Weinhold has demonstrated a strong commitment to the training 

and safety of the crews under his command; and 

 

WHEREAS,  Battalion Chief Weinhold is a recognized expert in the field of hazardous 

materials emergency response and has served as the Commander of the Central 

New Hampshire Hazardous Materials Team and has made tremendous 

contributions to the safety of citizens and responders; and 

 

WHEREAS,  Battalion Chief Weinhold has demonstrated great ability and skill in incident 

command, leading to the successful resolution of thousands of incidents, 

including the Endicott Hotel fire in February of 2012; and 

 

WHEREAS,  Battalion Chief Weinhold has received many commendations and letters of 

thanks for his work, 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of Concord that we hereby 

record our sincere appreciation for the many years of faithful and distinguished 

service from Battalion Chief William Weinhold to the City of Concord and the 

State of New Hampshire. 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that we hereby acknowledge that the service and presence of 

Battalion Chief William Weinhold will truly be missed by the Concord Fire 

Department, the City Council, the City Administration, and the entire Concord 

community, and we extend our best wishes to him and his family during his 

retirement. 


